
RUN FOR HOPE  5K Run or Walk -  Sunday, April 2, 2017     

Sponsorship Opportunity 
 
The Christopher J. Morrissey Scholarship Foundation, Inc. invites you to Sponsor 

our Run for Hope 5K Run so that we can raise funds for the upcoming year.  We 

are requesting a $500.00 Sponsorship.  The primary source of funding for this 

event is from individual and corporate sponsors such as you.  The Foundation 

receives no governmental funds.  Your contribution is greatly needed and 

appreciated. 

 

This exciting event will be held on Sunday, April 2, 2017 at BRICK TOWNSHIP 

RESERVOIR, Herbertsville & Sally Ike Roads, Brick, NJ  08724.   As a sponsor, you 

will receive a great deal of PUBLICITY.  We have prepared Press Releases, radio 

and news spots to advertise those who support our projects.  In addition, you will 

receive four (4) complimentary registrations.  You will also have a speaking 

opportunity during the Awards presentation, if you wish.  In addition, we will 

promote you and/or your business on the Foundation Website as a sponsor. 

 

Our goal is to raise money to assist families affected by the loss of a child through 

grief counseling services, financial assistance, burial funds, and Retreats.  We also 

promote early drug and alcohol awareness to our local youth groups in 

Monmouth and Ocean Counties.  In addition, we award Scholarships annually in 

Christopher’s name and have formed a partnership with Lakewood Blue Claws to 

assist underprivileged children.  Since 2011, we have assisted over 170 families 

and distributed $30,000 in scholarships.  Please help us continue to provide these 

wonderful opportunities. 

 

If you would like to display a table at the event, let us know and you can send a 

representative.  You may send your sponsorship check directly to the Foundation.  

Please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions or concerns.  We look 

forward to speaking with you and thank you for your support!  (848) 241-3993 – 

Joan  848-218-1937 – Cheryl 

 

Joan Morrissey & Cheryl Schmitt, Event Co-Chairs 

 


